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Reverend Allan A. MacRae
Faith Theological Seminary
Elkins Park
Philadelphia 17, Pennsylvania

Dear Reverend MacRae:

Thank you very much for your kind letter of July 8th
enclosing your excellent article on Bible Prophecy. We are setting
it up in type exactly as you sent it to us.

I am wondering if you would consider this small change
in the 3rd paragraph on page 3: Where you say" . . ., we had
actually strengthened the power of an equally brutal aggressor,"
we might make it read " . ", we had actually strengthened the
power of an even more brutal aggressor." I would appreciate
your thoughts on this.

Our heartiest congratulations to you on this excellent
article. We will send you a galley as soon as it comes off' the
press.




I would be delighted to receive your pamphlets on
Christianity to Communism and on the subject of the Dead Sea
Scrolls.




All of us at Mercury deeply appreciate your fine
cooperation.

With warmest regards.




4C

rdially,

V?42?&~
RUSSELL MaGUIRE
Chairman of the Board

cc: Dr. Mclntire
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